From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: New gas station in Borden area
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:25:38 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:25 AM
Subject: FW: New gas station in Borden area

From: Brent Schurman [mailto:brentandcarol@outlook.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 6:39 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: New gas station in Borden area

I think the Borden area has been well served by two long time family businesses, Ceretti’s & Howatt’s. Haven’t the
Murphy’s had enough support by the taxpayers of PEI via government hand-outs - with our dollars?

Let them stick to selling food & booze!

Brent Schurman
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